HARWORTH CHURCH OF ENGLAND ACADEMY
Friday 6th May 2022Wellbeing and Mental Health
We are always striving to make wellbeing and mental health top priorities at our school and we are having an extra focus on these areas over the next 2 weeks. Next week the children will be thinking about our Anti-Bullying Policy and updating it as a child friendly version in the form of a leaflet/poster. We hope to get that out to you next Friday. 
Over the next 2 weeks we will also be thinking about healthy eating alongside healthy minds under the title of ‘Amazing Me.’ On Monday 16th May we are having a non-uniform day entitled ‘Express Yourself’ to give the children a chance to come to school in their favourite clothes. 
The healthy aspect will also be carried out during week beginning 4th July when children have decided to have a PE week instead of a traditional sports day. Please see below.
Thank you for your continued support,
Kerrie 
 


 
Attendance for the week beginning 
Tuesday 3rd May                              
 EYFS 95% 
 Elf Owls 97%
 Snowy Owls 95%
 Barn Owls  90%
 Tawny Owls 91%
 Eagle Owls  86%
 Wise Owls 95%
Educational Visits
Some educational visits are being arranged for this term. You will be notified by the individual teachers if this affects your child. 
Monday 16th May – Non uniform day.

Next Coffee morning is Thursday 26th May. All are very welcome. Please come along if you can.

Fun Sports Team Event – Pupil Voice
The School Parliament have voted overwhelmingly to have a ‘Fun Team PE Day’ instead of a traditional Sports Day. They have asked for a PE week and these events will be part of that.  Our PE week will be Monday 11th July to Friday 15th July and we ask for children to come to school in PE kit all week. 
[bookmark: _GoBack] 
Jubilee Celebration
We will be marking the Queen’s Jubilee on Thursday 26th May by having a ‘school street party’ inside or out, depending on the weather! 

INSET and Holidays
We break for May half term on Friday 27th May. We return to school on Monday 6th June. We break for the summer on Friday 22nd July.  We return after the summer break on Monday 5th September, as Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd September are INSET days.

